
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

April 14, 2022 
 

The Board of Emmet County Road Commissioners will hold a public hearing at its offices at 2265   
E. Hathaway Rd., Harbor Springs, MI 49740 at 8:10 a.m., Thursday, April 14, 2022, for the purposes 
of discussing the proposed improvements to the following road in Carp Lake Township and Bliss 
Township: 

- Levering Road from U.S. 31 to Pleasantview Road for 4.46 miles 

Proposed improvements include pavement pulverization, partial earth excavation, culvert 
replacement, gravel and paving with hot-mix asphalt. 
 
Any written comments must be received prior to the public hearing at 2265 E. Hathaway Road, 
Harbor Springs, MI 49740, or bgutowski@emmetcrc.org.  You may attend in person or via Zoom.  
Details can be found on our website at www.emmetcrc.org, or call (231) 347-8142 ext-0. 
 
       EMMET COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION 
       Frank Zulski, Jr. – Chairman 
       Wade Williams – Vice Chairman 
       Mark Hoffman – Member 
 

 
Bliss Township and Carp Lake Township 
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Levering Rd 
From U.S. 31 to Pleasantview 4.46 miles 
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